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PORT OF LOS ANGELES SEEKS COMMUNITY INPUT 
ON CRITICAL TRANSPORTATION ISSUES 

 
SAN PEDRO, Calif. – In its continuous effort to garner community input, the 

Port of Los Angeles will hold two community workshops with both San Pedro 

and Wilmington community stakeholders to develop solutions for Port traffic 

at specific locations. 

One transportation workshop is scheduled for Tuesday, October 5, at 

6:30 p.m., at the Wilmington Senior Center. The topic is South Wilmington 

grade separations. 

A second transportation workshop is scheduled for Thursday, Oct. 14, 

at 6 p.m., at the Los Angeles Harbor Sheraton Hotel. The topic is the I-

110/SR47/Harbor Boulevard interchange project.  

Both meetings are held in conjunction with regular meetings of the 

Port Community Advisory Committee. 

 “The Port of Los Angeles has embarked on a collaborative effort for 

transportation projects designed to ease congestion and improve air quality,” 

said Stacey Jones, the Port’s Director of Engineering Development. “With 

these workshops, residents will be able to voice their opinions to help identify 

project opportunities.”  

For more information on Port of Los Angeles transportation 

improvement projects, call (310) 732-3649. 
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